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             WELCOME 

It has been  another busy couple of weeks at 
Wistanstow Primary School. As well as lots of learning 
taking place, the children have been very busy compet-
ing in the local schools Tag Rugby competition, enjoying 
a musical, rock concert and learning the skill of TAIKO 
drumming workshop led by Mr. Townley. 

We hope you all enjoy reading our news . The children 

and staff are certainly ready for the half-term break. 

Dates for the Diary 

Just a reminder that school re-opens after the half-term 
holiday on Monday 28th February 2022.  

 

              Goodbye Mrs Townley 

As a farewell  gift to the children of Wistanstow Mrs 
Townley arranged a Japanese Taiko drumming workshop, 
led my her husband. Classes 1 and 2 experienced a 
practical workshop during the morning. After lunch, 
Class 3 practised and rehearsed, ready to perform to 
the whole school later in the afternoon. The children 
loved the opportunity to play these special drums and 
perform to their classmates. Photo-
graphs on page 2) 

Mrs Townley was later treated to a 
surprise farewell presentation from 
her colleagues and the children. 

    Sports News 
A report from Miss Pinches 

On Monday afternoon, all of Class 3 attended a Tag 
Rugby Tournament at Church Stretton School in very 
cold, wet and windy conditions! Class 3, who have spent 
all of their P.E lessons this term practising this diffi-
cult game., put in 100% effort. Although we did not 
win the tournament, we left feeling very proud of how 
we played and how we represented our school. The 
children showed determination, patience and great skill 
when playing. Well done to class 3, we are all very 
proud of you  

 

 

There is always a daily choice of seasonal vegetables ,fresh salads and breads. Fresh fruit, yoghurts ,cheese and 

biscuits accompany all puddings for the day. Some change may occur due to availability. 

Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 

Year 5 and 6 were invited to attend Concord Col-
lege’s School Edition production of ‘WE WILL ROCK YOU’. 
The show, which took place in the Morris Building Theatre, 
follows the story of ‘two young rebels as they try to restore 
rock ‘n’ roll to the iPlanet in a post-apocalyptic world’. The 
children were amazed by the whole theatre experience includ-
ing the choreography, stage effects and ‘fist-pumping’, ‘foot-
tapping’ music from the iconic rock band Queen. Eve, from 
Year 5 said, 'It was a great show. They had amazing actors 
and although it was a bit confusing at the start, after 10 

minutes it got better.’ The biscuits 
and drinks, during the interval, were 
a welcome reward for our year 5’s 
and 6’s who were excellent ambassa-
dors for our school during this visit 
to Concord College. 

   WE WILL ROCK YOU!! 



 Wistanstow C.E. Primary School’s 

Photo Gallery 17/02/2022 

               

 

 

 

 

Whole School Taiko Drumming Workshop  

    Class 2 

Class 1 

Class 3 


